


Our parish reserves remain at a strong
level, providing a cushion for any
unexpected emergencies and for major
capital expenditures.

Our mortgage loan continues to reduce at
an accelerated pace due to “debt
reduction” contributions by parishioners.
The loan will be fully paid in less than five
years. 

Contribution levels remain at consistent
levels, sufficient to meet the parish’s
expenses. These numbers don’t reflect the
increasing portion of the parish’s
contributions which are received in the
second half of the fiscal year. This is the
result of increased participation in tax
planning. 

The level of capital outlay is increased this
year due to tornado-related expenses. 


